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INVITATION: Supporting the national pharmacovigilance system – Workshop on quality in 

adverse drug reaction reporting  
 

Dear Doctor, 

The Malta Medicines Authority would like to invite you to a short workshop on how to improve the quality of 

information submitted in adverse drug reaction (ADR) reports. A networking reception will follow. This event is being 

held in collaboration with the Malta College of Family Doctors (MCFD) and participation in these seminars is CPD 

accredited. MCFD members will be accredited 1 CPD point. This event is also being held in collaboration with the 

Gozo Medical Association (GMA) and participating GMA members will be accredited. 

The objective of this short workshop is to improve the overall pharmacovigilance system in Malta and to further 

facilitate the rapid and scientific identification of post-marketing safety issues. Please find the agenda of the seminar 

and registration form. We invite you to indicate your preferred seminar date and provide your title, full name and 

email address. Please note that seminars in Malta are limited to 50 places and the seminar in Gozo is limited to 35 

places. Please RSVP, by folding this letter address side up, stapling the ends then posting (no stamp required) or 

reply by email to postlicensing.medicinesauthority@gov.mt.  

Agenda 
 

 

19:30 to 20:00 Registration and coffee/ tea 

20:00 to 21:00 Introduction to Malta Medicines Authority and quality in adverse drug reaction reporting  

21:00 to 21:15 Questions and Answers Session 

21:15 to 22:15 Networking Reception 

 

Registration Form 
 

Title (circle) Name & Surname Email Address  

Dr.     /      Prof.   

Personal data will be used for the sole purpose of participation in this seminar. No personal data is shared with 
third parties. 
 
 20th February 2019     Malta Life Sciences Park, San Ġwann 

 20th March 2019       Malta Life Sciences Park, San Ġwann 

 17th April 2019          Malta Life Sciences Park, San Ġwann 

 24th May 2019           Gozo Museum of Natural History, Ċittadella, Victoria (Gozo) 
     

 

In addition, doctors are encouraged to report any adverse drug reactions and medication errors using the Malta 

medicines Authority’s form available at http://www.medicinesauthority.gov.mt/adrportal. 

We thank you for your vigilance and look forward to meeting you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
Post-Licensing Directorate 
Malta Medicines Authority

mailto:postlicensing.medicinesauthority@gov.mt
http://www.medicinesauthority.gov.mt/adrportal
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